



Transforming schools... changing lives

5<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you all had a wonderful summer break and are feeling refreshed for the term ahead.

It has been lovely to welcome the children back to school this week. They have settled in well, and it's been great to see their enthusiasm and smiles as they have returned to their learning and friendships. We are looking forward to welcoming our Nursery and Reception children over the coming days.

We would also like to let you know about our upcoming year group meetings. These informal sessions will give you a chance to hear more about the routines, behaviour expectations, and curriculum for your child's year group.

To accommodate parents' work commitments, we will hold the meetings for Reception, Year 1, and Year 2 virtually via teams. Please note the meeting for Nursery parents will take place in the school hall. Each meeting will last no longer than 30 minutes, and we hope as many parents as possible will be able to attend. Further details, including the teams link, will be sent out in due course.

- Year 1: Wednesday, 17th September at 1:30 pm (via teams)
- Year 2: Wednesday, 17th September at 10:30 am (via teams)
- Reception: Thursday, 18th September at 1:30 pm (via teams)
- Nursery: Friday, 19th September at 9:10 am (School Hall)

We understand that not everyone may be able to attend, so we will ensure that the presentations are available on the school website for you to review afterwards.

Best regards

Mrs Creasey

Registration No: 07768726 VAT Registration No: 200 1092 87